
 
 

 

 

 

 

Camp Australia Newsletter 15 June 2016 

 

Greetings everyone! Another term is flashing by and we have done many exciting things with more to come. 

In the last two weeks we made kids smile by designing and implementing programs that reflect the interests 

of the children. Music, games and dance are an everyday part of our Before School care program along with 

a variety of team games that help children to build on their social skills and sense of belonging.  Amazing 

Lego creations are still going on with more children joining in,  and those designed by children from Madeley 

PS have impressed the Camp Australia team members across the states. It sparked the interests to organise 

the Interschool Lego challenges every week.  The most creative works will be uploaded on Camp Australia 

application called Yammer, where Camp Australia educators share news, ideas, photos of children’s work, 

etc. 

Last week we made a Yummy Banana Bread based on the recipe designed by Che.  It was delicious and 

children were interested to have a recipe, copies are available at the centre for parents and children to 

share. 

Talent show, science experiments such as cloud dough, making volcano, board games, cooking, art and craft 

are just some of the fun activities that children can enjoy at our After School care program. 

Our Holiday Club program is approaching fast and The Amazing Games are planned for children with tons of 

fun activities.  Sport and Relays fun, silent disco, jungle gym, races, making Olympics torches are just some of 

the exciting activities awaiting for children to enjoy.  For all information about the Holiday Club Program 

please visit the website www.campaustralia.com.au/Holiday-Club   or call 1300 105 343. 

Your children are guaranteed to love the program, 

Sincerely, 

Camp Australia Team 
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